
From:   Robert Guseman   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 15, 2020

Subject:   0064-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

With respect to the message below.  Your response is appreciated.  I will start a new application for the
additional sites for evaluation.

Respectively,
Robert Guseman

To:      Robert Guseman, Rohde &amp; Schwarz USA, Inc.
       bob.guseman@rsa.rohde-schwarz.com

From:    Behnam Ghaffari
       Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov

    
Applicant:         Rohde &amp; Schwarz USA, Inc.
File Number: 0064-EX-ST-2020
Correspondence Reference Number: 52892
Date of Original Email: 01/15/2020

The coordination has been started and I would suggest for you to file another STA.


